
Meeting Minutes 01.18.2021 

Meeting was called to order by President Tim Pederson. Minutes were read by Secretary Connie Miller 
from 12.21.2020 meeting.  Motion to approve the minutes was given by 1st Assistant Chief Tom Butler 
and 2nd by 3rd Lieutenant Justin Schechinger.  All were in favor of motion, motion was carried.  
 
Application and Resignation: 
There was a new application for Alex Blum – application will be tabled for 30 days before voting. 
 
Chief Roger Bissen: 
There are treats in the kitchen from Fareway for a thank you 
Sent text message about door decals option for Unit 32 – did anyone have any ideas, if so we can discuss 
options later. 
Drain pumps after calls and make sure switches are off and everything is charging correctly 
 
1st Assistant Chief Tom Butler: 
Check thermal and gas detectors 

 
2nd Assistant Chief Bruce Blum: 
Nothing to Report 
 
1st Captain Chad Butler: 
Nothing to Report 
 
2nd Captain Chad Kroger: 
Nothing to Report 
 
1st Lieutenant Ryne Nelsen: 
Nothing to Report 
 
2nd Lieutenant Russ Lacy: 
EMT’s – need a copy of Driver License, EMT Certification, and CPR Certification 
 
3rd Lieutenant Justin Schechinger: 
When finding items on the truck that need fixed or updated please put on the board along with your 
initials, so if there are any questions pertaining to the issue. 
 
 
 
 
Fire Calls were reviewed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Good for the Department: 
3rd Lieutenant Justin Schechinger asked if the vaccine for COVID was a one time thing – Chief Roger said 

no and will provide form. 

 

 

 

Submitted By, 
Connie Miller – Secretary 
These minutes are as recorded by the Secretary and are subject to Department approval at the next 
regular meeting. 
 


